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Cookery


Cookery lessons are held each week in the juniors.  Each term we make a different recipe and everybody has one turn at making it. The teachers that help are: Mrs Reynaert, Mrs Dyer and Mrs Pearson. This activity is held in the spare class room for the whole afternoon.  The recipe that we used last term was the most scrumptious potato salad. We used eggs, potatoes, ham, onions, butter and mayonnaise. The resources we used to make it were sauce pans, knifes and chopping boards. This term we are making Christmas biscuits which taste so good. The special ingredients are cinnamon, ginger and allspice. We even use the electric beater, with some help of course.


The Reception class have made porridge, cupcakes and gingerbread men. Class 2 have used the cookery resources to melt chocolate and wax in Science experiments.


We love our cookery lessons. Thank you to the teachers that help us.


By Harriet Dunnett 





CLUB NEWS





Choir Club


Every Wednesday after school until 4pm, Mr May gives up his time, to spend 40 minutes helping the school choir practise all different songs for fun or for events. He does this club because he enjoys teaching people to sing. At the end of choir we have always learnt a new song, either Mr May has composed it himself, dug out of his collection or has found them online. Choir is free so if you feel like joining come to the hall on Wednesdays we can assure you that you will enjoy yourself.





The Literature Festival


During the week of Monday the 6th October class 2, class 3 and class 4 went to the Cheltenham Literature Festival. Class 2 went to see Anthony Browne, he read some of his wonderful books, and most of them have a gorilla based story. Class 3 saw Joseph Coehlo and said it was very funny. Class 4 went to see Liz Pichon and she taught us how to draw a very nice picture from her book.





GARDENING   CLUB  


Harriet Dunnett and Lilia Samuel interviewed Maisie Dodd and Scarlett Bloomfield about gardening club. It is run by Mrs Urding and is open to the whole school.  It starts at 3.20pm and ends at 4.30pm. They plant things and look at insects and the garden is there for the whole school to enjoy. In the winter they do lots of outdoor activities like make clay and feather faces and willow weaving.





Fireworks


On Wednesday the 5th of November Ann Cam had a fireworks display. It was very busy but that didn’t stop the evening being a great success. There was a lot to do (and to eat). The fireworks were amazing and very enjoyable. There were plenty of things to buy including hot dogs, burgers and glow sticks. We all had a great time. Thank you everyone that got involved. It was great!


By Georgie Watkins and Harriet Dunnett





Christmas Craft Club


Every Tuesday after school this term, Miss Chambers, Miss Birtles and Miss Bramely are taking a Christmas craft club. In the craft club we do a lot of fun Christmas activities such as:  making Christmas cards, sweets/cooking, wrapping paper, coasters, gift tags and decorations.
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Forest school


Forest school in class 3 is run by Mr Wood and they make dens and shelters and have loads of fun. Also they have a fire every week, I wish I was in class 3, Forest School sounds so fun!!!








